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NEWSLETTER 

 
 

 

Dear friends and supporters of the “Our Kids” Center, 

We wish you a Happy Easter! We are grateful for your kind support of the “Our Kids” Center! As 

a result of your generosity, we continue our work providing kids with the best services. Here is 

some news on what has been going on in the Center in February and March 2019. 

 

LATEST NEWS 
 

 

“INCLUSION” FINAL PERFORMANCE 

We are pleased to inform you that the final 

performance based on “Nonno Tommaso” by 

Štěpán Zavřel took place on March 11, 2019 at 

Lypky Theatre in Kyiv. This performance is a final 

product of the sociocultural Inclusion Project, a 

unique creative initiative for social and psychological 

rehabilitation of children having experienced trauma. 

The Project was implemented in three cycles, each 

lasting nine months and ending with a special 

artistic performance. All of the performances are 

based on the books and drawings of Czech author 

and illustrator of children’s books Štěpán Zavřel. 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Performance Director, Iana Gudzenko, worked with 

the children from the “Our Kids” Center, who are the 

main characters in the show. It was a long and 

scrupulous work of a team of professionals which 

consisted of a director, psychologist, music and 

choir teacher, artists and designers, and 

repercussion instrument conductor. 

The performance was also accompanied by special 

exhibition of Štěpán Zavřel’s illustrations. 

 

 

THE “INCLUSION” PROJECT WAS MADE SUCCESSFUL DUE TO THE GENEROUS SUPPORT OF OUR 

SPONSORS: 

 

                               

 

From the children and the whole team at the “Our Kids” Center I thank you very much and I am sending 
you our sincere best wishes. 

Warm regards,  

 

 

 

Barbara-Maria Monheim 


